STUDENT BULLETIN

December 3, 1974

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

The Lord is the portion of mine inheritance and of my cup: thou maintainest my lot.

--Psalm 16:5

TO ALL CLEP CANDIDATES:

All present stocks of CLEP Examinations - both General and Subject Exams, must be returned by December 23. Therefore, if there are students desiring to take CLEP tests or if there are those who have made appointments to take the tests after December 20, they should see Mr. Millard immediately. After the first of the year, the CLEP testing fees will go up.

BOOKSTORE NEWS:

We have only a limited number of pocket calendars this year so be sure and get yours early. Our "End of the Quarter Sale" is this week -- shop and relax during final week!

VOICE STUDENTS:

Mrs. Sandra Curry will be our new voice teacher replacing Mrs. Carlander. Her schedule for Winter Quarter is posted on the door of S-16. All interested students should sign up right away.

NEW VOICE CLASS IN WINTER QUARTER:

A one-hour course in Voice will be taught during the Winter Quarter by Mr. Waggoner. The class will meet on Tuesdays during the 7th Period (2:20-3:10) in Room S-9. This course will stress correct singing techniques in a lab type of class. Students desiring to add this course to their schedules may do so without late change penalty if they act now.

PANT SUITS AS CAMPUS WEAR:

By a recent action of the Administrative Council, women students will be permitted to wear pant suits during the Winter Quarter as general campus wear. Please note the conditions of this ruling: (1) Pants suits are not acceptable wear for chapel service participants. (2) Jeans and slacks are not acceptable; this ruling allows only women's dress pants suits. (3) The ruling is for Winter Quarter only, on a trial basis. If there is a tendency to go beyond the stated guidelines, the ruling will not be continued into Spring Quarter.

KCNC RADIO:

The officers of KCNC radio have decided that due to Thanksgiving, Finals, and the Christmas break, last Wednesday, November 27, was our final day of broadcasting for this quarter. We will return to the air Thursday, January 9, 1975. From all of us at KCNC: Good luck with finals, have a Merry Christmas, and we'll see y'all next year.

COMMENDATION TO ALL PERKS & GRAY-BEATTY RESIDENTS:

The Student Personnel Services staff would like to thank all residence hall students for their understanding and cooperation during the autumn quarter. "We thank you for positive attitudes and full cooperation in residence hall life. We recognize there are strains and stresses in group living; however, your tolerance and sense of fair play with genuine Christian attitudes has been excellent." Our thanks to you and prayer that you will have a happy and prosperous holiday season, and a safe return for the winter quarter.

NEWS FROM THE MAILROOM:

There will be no mail delivery this week. All mail may be picked up in the Administration Building.

TURKEY-DAY TOURNAMENT:

Columbia Christian won consolation over Sheldon Jackson College. Northwest "Eagles" won over Puget Sound College of the Bible 71-70.

AUTUMN QUARTER CLOSES:

The last meal will be served at noon on Saturday, December 7. The Residence Halls close on Saturday, December 7 at 2:00 p.m. For the Winter Quarter, residence halls and Cafeteria will open Sunday, January 5.

FINALS WEEK SCHEDULE

	Wed. Dec 4	Thurs, Dec. 5	Fri. Dec., 6
8:00 - 9:50 a.m.	All English 101	1 MWF	2 MWF
		1 M-F	2 M-F
10:00 - 11:50	3 MWF	4 MWF	1, 2 T Th
	3 M-F	4 M-F	3, 4 T Th
1:00 - 2:50	5 MWF	6 MWF	4, 5 T Th
	5 M-F	6 M-F	5, 6 T Th